
LATEST EMAIL FROM DENISE IN OUR LINK WI IN NEW ZEALAND	
  
From: Denise Gavin 
Sent: Friday, December 9, 2016 2:59 AM 
To: Julia Warne 
Subject: parcel 
 
 
 
 
		

Hello dear Julia and girls. 
  
We received your parcel today, thank you very much.  I will show it 
to the girls at our January meeting.  Elaine has posted a parcel to 
you.  She has made the entire gift and card.  Such a talented and 
clever girl. 
  
We all enjoy receiving your emails and Jane’s newsletters so very 
much.  It has been a lovely year of emails and sharing with you. 
  
We hope you all have a very happy Christmas and a healthy and 
happy 2017. 
  
Love to you all 
 
Denise  x x	


